
David S. Wall 

[P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132]; [Cell: (408)-287-6838]; [davidswallinyamhillco@gmail.com] 

                                                                   Via Electronic Mail 

February 25, 2020 

                                            

To: House Committee on Natural Resources; [and many others]. 

 

Re: OPPOSITION to: [SB 1543A]! 

 

Whenever I see Legislation expressly involving, "Non-profit and or Public Benefit Corporations," for any 

purpose involving taxpayer money-I hold on to my wallet for dear life. 

 

Personnel of the United States Armed Forces should not have to pay anything to hunt, fish or grab some 

shellfish. 

 

The "Group License" program costs taxpayer money and for what purpose? Eliminate this program 

completely and leave the Veterans alone. 

 

With reference to "Non-profit and or Public Benefit Corporations," if you choose to use them; there should be 

an established protocol to force competition amongst these commercial entities. Request for Proposals should 

be required, complete with business plans, appropriate liability insurances, complete transparency to Public 

Record Requests and subject to performance and financial audits. 

 

"Non-profit and or Public Benefit Corporations," in Oregon, have a license to plunder the taxpayers-someone 

has to pay to support salaries and associated overhead costs (equipment, benefits, etcetera)-after all, we are 

not communists.  

 

Upon presentation of appropriate United States Military Identification to the Oregon's Fish and Game 

Wardens when requested; a grateful, respectful Oregon should not require fishing, shellfish and hunting 

licenses for our warriors. 

 

As to the fate of, "Non-profit and or Public Benefit Corporations," that would "drive-up" taxpayer costs, 

 enact legislation requiring their eternal condemnation to burn slowly in Hell. 

 

                                                                                                 VOTE "NO" ON: [SB 1543 A]! 
                                                                                                                       Respectfully submitted,  

                                                                                                                          /s/ David S. Wall 
/// 
/// 
/// 
 


